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Leslie Carey <leslie.carey@azdoa.gov> Fri, Aug 4, 2023 at 9:43 AM
To: Elizabeth Thorson <elizabeth.thorson@azdoa.gov>
Cc: Will Palmisano <wpalmisano@az.gov>, "cc: Rebecca Perrera" <RPerrera@azleg.gov>, "J.R. Sloan" <jr.sloan@azdoa.gov>, Charles Brown
<charles.brown@azdoa.gov>, grc@azdohs.gov, Ryan Murray <rmurray@azdohs.gov>, Strategic Oversight - ADOA <strategic_oversight@azdoa.gov>, ADOA -
ASET_BE_BA_Team <aset_be_ba_team@azdoa.gov>, Haleh Farhadi <haleh.farhadi@azdoa.gov>, Suzan Tasvibi-Tanha <suzan.tasvibi-tanha@azdoa.gov>, Jacob
Wingate <jacob.wingate@azdoa.gov>, Duncan Spilsbury <dspilsbury@az.gov>, Lisa Marshall <lisa.meyerson@azdoa.gov>, Sabrina Canela
<sabrina.canela@azdoa.gov>

Director Alvarado-Thorson,

In response to the Change Request 0953 for the “Business One Stop” project, the Arizona Department of Administration (ADOA) Strategic Enterprise Technology
(ASET) office has reviewed your proposal to add phase II to the project for Budet, Scope and Time.

Budget - Phase II - Budget spend reduced from $15,614,291 to $6,500,000
Scope - Phase II

Descoping of all work planned for ACC 
Re-scoping work planned for DOR (replacement of features)
Adding work planned for SOS 

Timeline - Project end date changing from June 30, 2023 to June 30, 2024

The Change Request CR-0953 is scheduled to be reviewed by ITAC on August 16, 2023 meeting. Should the ITAC approve the project, you may then proceed to
secure additional approvals as required from the Joint Legislative Budget Committee, the Office of Strategic Planning and Budgeting, and the State Procurement
Office.

As always, let us know if you have any questions.

Thank you in advance for all your support.

Best Regards,
Les Carey
Oversight IT Analyst
ADOA - Arizona Strategic Enterprise Technology (ASET) Office
100 North 15th Avenue, Suite 400, Phoenix, AZ 85007
p: 602-542-3235 |  
Leslie.Carey@azdoa.gov
http://aset.azdoa.gov 
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NOTICE: This email (and any attachments) may contain PRIVILEGED OR CONFIDENTIAL information and is intended only for the use of the specific
individual(s) to whom it is addressed. It may contain information that is privileged and confidential under state and federal law. This information may be used or
disclosed only in accordance with law, and you may be subject to penalties under law for improper use or further disclosure of the information in this email and its
attachments. If you have received this email in error, please immediately notify the person named above by reply email, and then delete the original email. Thank
you.
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